
From: David Timby [mailto:dwtimby@gmail.com]  

Sent: Sunday, June 29, 2014 9:42 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Proposed Reg 5 & 6 changes 

 

Dear Mr. Szenher, 

 

I attended the meeting in Harrison on June 17th but chose not to give an oral comment. I would like to 

go on record in favor of the proposed changes to Regulation 5 and Regulation 6. The Buffalo National 

River watershed is no place for any medium to large CAFO operations. It is imperative that the 

Regulations that allowed the CAFO to open and operate near Mt. Judea be changed to ensure that 

nothing like this happens again in the future. It is inconceivable that any such operations would be 

permitted in an area of Karst geology, let alone in the watershed of a National River. 

 

Sincerely, 

David Timby 

Mayor of Gilbert 

PO Box 25 

Gilbert AR 72636 

 


